
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

5. WAITIKIRI DRIVE TRAFFIC CONCERNS 
 
 The Traffic Engineer (Community) informed the Board of the outcomes of the ‘on-site’ meeting to 

discuss traffic concerns in Waitikiri Drive and sought approval for the installation of some “no stopping” 
lines.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Police be asked to take further steps to enforce speed limits in Burwood and Prestons 

Roads and to achieve compliance at the roundabout in Waitikiri Drive. 
 
 3. That the Board express its concern to the Refuse Operations Manager at the speed of trucks 

exiting and entering the Burwood Landfill. 
 
 4. That a reduction be sought in the speed limit in Burwood and Prestons Roads in the vicinity of 

the residential areas. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


